
Reminders:  

• We are a NUT-Free centre. Please 

ensure all snacks/lunch items sent 

to the daycare each day do not 

contain nuts.  

• Please do not send your child with 

candy as an afternoon snack. 

Healthy options are preferred.  

• Spring Weather is unpredictable, 

please make sure your child is 

prepared for all weather 

conditions.  

• If you child will be absent from the 

daycare please text at 604-

773.2781.  

 

 

 

  

  

Welcome to the month of May! We hope this newsletter finds you and your families in high 

spirits as we transition into warmer weather and blooming flowers. We have an array of exciting 

events and updates to share with you for the upcoming month. 

   

   

 

 

 

 

Registration 2024-2025:  Please note the SAC program at Harold Bishop is full and all new inquiries will 

be placed on a waitlist. If your child is not returning to the program in September, please let the staff 

know as soon as possible. 
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Monthly fees:  

Please submit monthly fees on the 1st day of 

each month. (Include the Month and your 

child’s name in the memo.  

Memo ie: (Jane April fees) 

Electronic Devices: 

Please remind your child that electronic 

devices are not allowed at the center.   

 

Communication via Email 

Most information is emailed to at least one 

parent, if you haven’t been receiving emails 

please let the staff know. 


